
INDEPENDENCE 
KANSAS 

PHONE 1010 KILOCYCLES 

Feb. 25, 1948 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
434 North Maple 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Sir: 

This is to let you know we were conducting tests as 
outlined in your letter. Thanking you for your report 
and also sorry for this long delay in verification. 
Our equipment tests are non- regular but hope to hear 
from you again in the near future. 

Very Trulyour1 s ; 

Belson J. Farmer 
Chief Operator, KIi;D 


